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First Monday Food Drive 
 

Beginning August 3rd, will collect canned goods and non-perishable food 

items to help support our local hunger ministries on the first Monday each 

month. Please bring these items when you come to drop off your offering at 

tithing time.  

This Week. . .  
 

Wednesday, July 15 
6:30 p.m. Wednesday Night  
     Devotion (Facebook  
  Live) 
7:00 p.m. Bridge Class (Zoom) 
 

Thursday, July 16 
3:00 p.m. Circle of Friends Class 
  (Zoom) 
 

Saturday, July 18 
10:00 a.m. Community Café 
 

Sunday, July 19 
10:00 a.m. Worship (Facebook 
  Live  & YouTube) 
11:00 a.m. Fellowship Class  
  (Zoom) 
 

Monday, July 20 
1:00-2:30 p.m.  Tithing Time 
7:00 p.m.   Monday School  
               (Facebook Live &  
    Zoom) 
7:30 p.m. Deacons Meeting 
   (Zoom) 
 

Tuesday, July 21 
7:00 a.m. Men’s Prayer Group 
  (Zoom) 
 

Nancy Bass Retiring After 21 Years at FBC! 

For 21 years, our finances have been carefully and expertly 

handled by Nancy Bass. We are grateful for the commitment 

and dedication she has show throughout her tenure here! Nancy 

intended to retire earlier this year; however, due to the 

pandemic, our transition timeline was thrown off, and she 

graciously extended her time here by a few months. That extra 

time has come to a close, and it is now time for us to bless 

Nancy as she steps into this new chapter of retirement. 

 

Ordinarily, we would have an in-person reception to honor 

Nancy, but we are sadly unable to have a large gathering at this 

time. But we still want to thank and celebrate her! In lieu of a 

reception, we are asking you to write notes and cards 

expressing your gratitude and well wishes to Nancy. You can 

drop off your cards during tithing time on July 20th or 27th, or 

mail them to the church office. 



CHURCH STAFF 

Contact us at 739-4336 or daphnefletcher@fbclumbertonnc.org  

www.fbclumbertonnc.org 

Mrs. Nancy Bass — Financial Coordinator  

Rev. Erin Collier — Associate Pastor of Families and Worship 

Mrs. Daphne Fletcher — Administrative Assistant 

Rev. Tim Little — Minister of Music and Facilities 

Mr. Len Power—Building Superintendent 

Dr. Bo Prosser—Interim Pastor 

Mrs. Kandace Ramsey — Administrative Assistant 

Rev. Doug Reedy — Associate Pastor of Youth, Young Adults and  Missions 

Give to First Baptist Church! 
 
Here are some ways to donate to our ministry: 
 
Scan our QR code with your cell phone to go 
to our giving page. 
Go to our website (www.fbclumbertonnc.org) 
to complete a draft form. 
Send us your contribution by mail— 606 N. Walnut St., 
Lumberton, NC 28358 
Drop by during Tithing Time!—Mondays from 1:00-2:30 p.m. 

Even though we can’t be together AT 
church, we are still BEING the church 
through how we worship, serve, love, and 
learn together (while physically apart).  In 
that spirit, we are introducing a new church
-wide emphasis with a new sign: “Being the 
Church.”  

As you find creative ways to BE the church 
during this time, take a picture with your 
sign and send it in to us! Pick up your sign 
during tithing time, or print your own from 
the weekly email.   

Person of  the Week 
 

Tony & Becky Thompson 

354 Newgate St. 

Lumberton, NC 28358  

 

Send a card, letter, or other  

remembrance to our special 

 person this week!  

For the Record 
Budgeted 2020 .............................. $700,000.00 

Weekly Need (2020) ....................... $13,461.54 

Received July 6, 2020 ..................... $12,362.50 

Need to date ................................... $353,076.92 

Received to date ............................ $287,021.17 

Over (Under) Budget ................... ($66,055.75) 
 

Children’s Sermons for Adults!Children’s Sermons for Adults!Children’s Sermons for Adults!   

Wednesdays @ 6:30 p.m. on Facebook Live! 

Teach us to number our days, that we may apply  
our hearts to wisdom.-Psalm 90:12 


